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IMPORTANTIMPORTANT
DATES & INFODATES & INFO

Acknowledgement of Country
Bellbrae PS 

Our school sits in beautiful
forest and coastal country, and
is the traditional home of the

Wadawurrung people. Today we
acknowledge the care they
have given to this land for

thousands of years, and the
care they continue to give. 

We always remember that our
community learns and grows on

Wadawurrung land and we
acknowledge and pay our

respects to Wadawurrung Elders
past, present and emerging.

 

ASSEMBLY DATES

22nd November
5th December

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd
November

Grade 5 Bike Ed Program

Monday 18th November
Grade 3 Scienceworks

Excursion

Fri 29th November - Wed
4th December

Grade 5 - 6 Aquatic Survivor

Wed 16th December
Grade 6 Graduation

20th December
End of Term

1:30pm End of Day

2025 DATES
Curriculum Days - 

Tues 28th and Wed 29th
(Staff will be on site and the
office will be open for any

queries)

First day of term 1 for
students -

Thursday 30th January

Foundation Students - No
school on Wednesdays for the

month of February.

THIS WEEK FROM THE PRINCIPAL

BELLBRAE BULLETINBELLBRAE BULLETIN
1 5 / 1 1 / 2 0 2 4T E R M  4

P A G E  1

Remembrance Day – Thanks to Bob from the local RSL for once again visiting our
school and helping us gain a deeper understanding of why we acknowledge

Remembrance Day each year. It’s important for our students to be aware of its
significance and to acknowledge those people and animals who served our
country in times of conflict. On Monday, students from across the school laid

wreaths in commemoration after the formal service, which was led by our School
Captains.

Bike Education – It’s been fantastic to see so many students go through our
formal Bike Ed program over the course of the year. Although most Bellbrae kids
are fortunate to own bicycles and ride from an early age, the program builds on
basic skills and enhances knowledge about traffic safety and using public roads.

Riding a bike is great for general fitness and can have positive environmental
impacts when used for commuting. Today our Grade Six students are doing their

‘end of program ride,’ which will be celebrated with a picnic lunch on the
beachfront. They will also use the opportunity to do a litter clean up as a sign of

respect and appreciation of our local environment.

Class Requests – Thank you to the parents who have offered some insights into
the individual needs of students regarding class placements for next year. Please

note that we cannot consider any further input as we are in the final stages of
class allocation.

iPad Information Session – Grade Three parents are invited to an iPad
information session on Thursday 21 November from 4 – 4.45pm. During the session
staff will give an overview of the curriculum requirements that we need to fulfill,
acceptable and responsible use of iPads, parent controls, cyber security, leaving
the devices at school, purchasing options and other logistical issues. There will
also be an opportunity for ‘questions and answers.’ A booklet will be distributed

that will cover key issues for parents unable to attend the session.

Oval Update – the final stage of the oval update will begin early December and
conclude before the end of the Christmas break. This will include lifting a large
portion of the turf and replacing it with a more robust and aggressive growing

grass species. We will endeavour to keep the flanks of the oval open for the last
few weeks of school, and probably also open the nature play space to ensure our

students have plenty of recreational space to use.

Flooding Update – the VSBA has finally accepted the quote for repair work, so
let’s hope the process will begin shortly. Yesterday a hygienist visited the

impacted areas to ensure the mould had been eradicated, which was one of the
key prerequisites before any further work could continue. Although the process
has been a disruption, at least our students have had alternative spaces to use

which have been more than adequate. Thank you to everyone for your
understanding and flexibility while we have been working through the process.

Have a great weekend and enjoy the warm weather that has been forecast
for the weekend.

Adrian

https://www.facebook.com/groups/135790323252561/
mailto:www.bellbrae.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://web.seesaw.me/parents
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BIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 
16th November
Rufus Wilson

17th November
Zali Huber Sundheim

Hazel Coy

 18th November
Jimmy Hastie
Lana Synot

19th November
Xander Terzievski

Zoe Wilson

traffic SAFETY

Please use our school crossings!! 
DO NOT J-WALK ACROSS SCHOOL RD

IT IS NOT SAFE TO DO SO!!!!



ASPIRE RESPECT RESILIENCE RESPONSIBILITY

LILLY VEENENDAAL FB

CLEO ELDERFIELD FB

BOWIE BIRD FC

ISSY HENNESSY FD

REMY TURNER FE

HEIDI HAYTON 1B

LUCIA JOHNSON 1D

RUFUS WILSON 1C

MARTHA-ROSE PADGETT 1C

SEBASTIAN FOX 2A

CARYS MORZINEK 2B

HUGO HURAT 2B

MATILDA GRIGG 3A

NIXIE HEANE 4B

ALICE TARIK 4C

SAM CROWE 5A

SENN MARCH 6A

JOEL O’KEEFE 6B

SPENCER MARTIN FE

EVIE BEAVER 2C

HARVEY ALLAN 4A

LOUIE WILSON 4B

RUBY WILLIAMS 5B

OCEA JEAVONS FC

XAVIER DRURY FD

BODHI BILLING 1B

CHARLIE BUCKLEY 3A

EVIE SCOWN 3C

FREDDIE VIVIAN-TAYLOR
3C

KAI MILLER 4C

LOLA BULLEN 5B

CHARLEY SAMUEL FC

INDIGO CARR 1B

ALBY TRIPP 1C

NED STEELE-LANYON 3B

AMELIA LISTER 3C

ISLA SYTEMA 5A

ORWELL SAWYER 5C

SEB COONEY 6A

ROMEO BRISSENDEN 6B

values awards

Our whole school focus in Weeks 7 and 8 will be showing our school value of Resilience - we
solve problems together. All classes will engage in teaching and learning activities that

explore:

·coming up with solutions and solving problems together using our words
·focussing on solutions not problems 

·explaining the problem, identifying possible solutions and choosing one together 

School Wide Positive Behaviour Weekly Update



Two weeks ago, the grade 4’s went on the amazing Urban Camp.
The weeks leading up to the camp were both nerve-racking and exciting. Before camp, we got a special camp booklet to write our predictions

about camp and what we were looking forward to. We were also able to list things that were worrying us.
We knew about it at the start of the year, and can you believe they made us wait until Term 4!!

We were so excited, then when we got two days before camp, we were so nervous that none of us fell asleep the day before because we had that
excitement. We got to school, and Mr O’Donnell gave us all a card with his phone number on it in case we got lost. He has never had to use it, but

just in case. 
After 1 hour and 15 minutes we arrived at our first stop, the National Gallery of Victoria. 

There were so many amazing paintings and beautiful drawings. My group liked the sculptures and the massive elevator. Some groups liked the video
clips and the paintings. After we left the NGV, we had our snacks and then walked to the MCG. First, we went inside the games room. We all had so
much fun inside. We kicked the footy, played basketball and had a funny photo taken. This was followed by a tour of the MCG. The tour guide talked
a lot about the history; there was lots of interesting stuff we didn’t know about like how they dig up the cricket pitch and drop it outside when footy

season is on. Once this was done, we had lunch in Yarra Park. After this, we caught a train from Jolimont Station to Flinders Street, and then another
train out to Royal Park near the zoo.

When we got to camp, we finally found out who was in our cabin. We had to unpack, clean and get our room ready for the first inspection. We had a
delicious dinner with chicken, rice and salad…but lots of people didn’t really like the chicken. After dinner we did a Trivia night with lots of categories

like animals, Christmas. Movies and more. We went to bed, it was very tough to get to sleep on the first night, but we were better in the morning.
On Day 2, we woke up and had a nice warm hash brown and delicious toast. We then walked about 15 minutes and caught a tram into the Victoria
Market. When we got off, everyone was excited to start exploring the Queen Vic Market. There were so many cool trinkets and accessories to buy!

Many of us enjoyed the market. Once everyone had found something to buy, the teachers rounded everyone up so that we could walk to Imax (which
is in the Melbourne Museum). Before we went inside the theatre, everyone had a salad roll for lunch and some of us had a small bag of chips. The 3D
movie was called “The Great Barrier Reef”. To be able to watch the movie in 3D we had to wear special glasses. It felt as though you were really at

the GBR.
After that, we hopped on an escalator up to the museum, then broke into our activity groups again to start exploring. Some groups merged together
so that everyone would get to see everything in the small amount of time that we had. Some of the interesting exhibits were the animals, butterflies

and dinosaurs. We weren’t meant to go into the “First Nations” exhibit, but some groups snuck in anyway as it was quiet 😊
One of the very interesting things to see was a house from the olden days. There was a model of a very famous horse called “Pharlap”. Everyone

enjoyed the museum a lot!
After this, we headed to a nice park and had some afternoon tea. From here we walked 1km to Universal Restaurant. The food was delicious, and

everyone enjoyed it very much. It was pizza and pasta and unlimited soft drink. We caught a tram back to camp and had some cabin time. After that
we went into the multi-purpose room where we would be watching a movie. Everyone got to vote on what movie we watched. We decided upon

“Ratatouille” Everyone had an amazing day.
On day 3 we woke up and had the same delicious breakfast as yesterday. After breakfast we started to pack. We began filling suitcases with our
stuff. Our group made the room spotless so Mr O’Donnell would be pleased when he came to check on our rooms. Then we did a 15-minute walk

along the walking path to the back entrance of the zoo. It started to get cold and when we entered the zoo, it rained heavily but it didn’t last long,
and the sun came out! We separated into our activity groups and walked around the zoo and saw crazy baboons and meerkats that were only 18

days old. We all had lots of fun at the zoo.
When we got ack to Urban Camp, we had some lunch, then hopped onto the bus and headed back to school.

We got off the bus and collected our luggage. We were all really exhausted, and the teachers were very grumpy, especially Mr O’Donnell because
we kept him up to 4:30am on the first night!! We waited for our parents to come and collect us to go home. We all had the best sleep on our own

comfy beds.

A huge thank you to the teachers, especially Mr O’Donnell and the parent helpers, Birch, Adi and Andrea.
Written By - Lola, Olive, Harriet, Georgia, Izzy, Coco, Adela & Violet

grade 4 urban camp



News from our Grade 6 Core leaders

The grade 6 core leaders are so excited to welcome our new baby chickens into Bellbrae
Primary school ( Smokey, Marshmallow, Fifi and S’mores. ) We are so happy to watch

them grow up and get heaps of love from the students and teachers.
 PS a friendly reminder don’t welcome yourself into the chicken coop without permission

from Mr Hurrell or core leaders, thank you.
From,

 Indi, Ollie and help from Lexi, Hazel and Evie.



On Wednesday 11 December we will be celebrating Indonesia and Culture Day
at Bellbrae. We are excited to have the team from BagusKan! come to our

school to present a series of authentic Indonesian cultural dance, craft,
movement and music workshops and performances including gamelan, pencak

silat, angklung and tari topeng throughout the day.
 

To align with our Indonesian language learning and celebrate the end of a
great year, all students will participate in one music-based workshop and one

movement-based workshop, as well as two different craft activities. All
students will get to watch an authentic wayang kulit performance at the

conclusion of the day.
 

Students are invited to dress up in Indonesian colours (red and white) for the
day, or to wear their uniform with a touch of red or white. The cost of this

whole school incursion day will be $10 per student payable through Compass.
Further details to come! 

 
Terima kasih!

Bu Kelly, Bu W dan Pak Brett

indonesia and culture day at bellbrae ps
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Lunch orders

*** Reminder to complete your order. You must
get to the payment section to complete. If

you do not receive a payment confirmation and
canteen order number via email, your order

will not have been processed. (See below) ***

Canteen
Wednesday, Thursday

 ONLINE ORDERS 
By 9.30AM DAILY

Sushi Tuesdays Online Only by 8pm Monday
Nights healthysuushi.square.site

Canteen - Specials

Please see canteen menu
on the Compass App

community news 

http://healthysuushi.square.site/
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